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TO: Residents who purchased Bituminous Driveways 

FROM: Dan Holzemer, Senior Engineering Technician 

DATE:  June 27, 2024 

SUBJECT: Bituminous Driveway Removal for New Bituminous Driveways 

City Project No. 24-01 

 

Weather pending, the contractor will begin driveway removal on Friday, June 28th and continue 

until finished.  After removal, your driveway will be filled with a gravel to ensure continued access 

to your driveway.  As will be the case during the entire construction season, work schedules are 

dependent upon weather. Watch future construction newsletters for further information.  

In order to complete the construction project in the most efficient manner, it is important that 

the Contractor have as few obstructions as possible.  As a friendly reminder, please have 

driveways clear off all obstructions.  Please park cars on the road until removal is complete. 

Please contact our office at 651-429-8531 with any questions. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 


